
 
December 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
  
 
It has been brought to our attention that some parents are parking dangerously in front of the school barrier on the 
yellow grid blocking the school emergency entrance and exit. 
 
There should be NO stopping or parking anywhere in this area. 
 
Parking in this place is putting pedestrians at risk and is also blocking access for emergency vehicles and deliveries. 
We ask that parents do not park in front of the barrier and gates and block the entrance and exit to the school as this 
could be putting children's safety at risk. 
 
We are fortunate to have been allowed access to the football club car park which is a short walk away and therefore 
urge parents to use this facility when dropping off and collecting your children from school. 
 
Can I ask that you please use this to ensure you are parking safely, as the current parking situation is putting your 
children at risk. Please allow yourself extra time to park away from the school gates and walk around with your child. 
 
Please be advised that we will be challenging any parents/carers who continue to park unsafely as the safety of the 
pupils at Leigh Beck schools are our priority. 
 
Any questions regarding this please speak to Mrs Smith via the gate or the school office. 
 
  
 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Mrs E Lane 
 
Executive Headteacher 
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